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Notice to All Commercial Repair Shops 

 MCVRA Agreement 

Date published: December 23, 2021  

As you may be aware, the current Manitoba Commercial Vehicles Repair Association Inc. (MCVRA) 

Agreement with MPI concludes on December 31, 2021.   

MPI will continue to pay commercial vehicle repair shops the existing rates until further notice. 

Please contact us at partners@mpi.mb.ca if you have any questions about this notice. 
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